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ADMIN MESSAGE 
 

 
We recognize that the news of the strike brings uncertainty, and we thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we navigate this challenging time together. Our DCS staff values the strong 
relationships we share with students and families, and we look forward to returning to our regular 
routines as soon as possible. Please refer to the CESD website for updated information. Labour Action 
Updates | Chinook's Edge School Division  
 

HOT LUNCH 
 

All lunch, donut and sundae orders are now online!  Don’t miss out, order now! 
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/ 
 
**If a hot lunch has to be rescheduled, your account will be credited for future hot lunch purchases. 

FUNDRAISING 
 

We are kicking off our DFS fundraising!  Paper orders need to be returned to the school/Tasha by 
Friday, October 31st with online orders closing on Tuesday, November 4th. We will accept cash or chq 
with the option to use a credit card online. All paper orders will be shipped to the school for you to 
deliver. Online orders can be shipped directly to the customer or to Delburne School.  

Funds raised go towards field trips, among many other things. We will have prizes for top sellers in 
each classroom, over all, for sending 10 emails and many more! If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Tasha @ tsenecal@cesd73.ca 

www.shopdfscanada.com 

Organization ID: 7326 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

The deadline to order school photos is set for October 8th. Orders can be made online. Retakes are 
scheduled for October 27th. 

 

DCS APPAREL 
 

Please note that if you have ordered DCS apparel through the online store, the items will be dispersed 
when school resumes.  
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